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He who has the Son has life.  ~ 1John 5:12 -
. 4

April 2021,
Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry,

We took some more big steps on our building project this past month as we are currently focused on the
renovation of our future kitchenette and bathroom. Both rooms have been totally cleared out and reframed, and the
plumbing and electrical work is going to be started by the end of the week. Our new first floor windows and
flooring have been ordered, and those will both be installed in the coming months. Thanks so much to those who
have helped us both on the financial side and the labor side to make our office a nicer place to serve!

“The angel said to the women, Do not be afraid, for I know that you are looking for Jesus, who was crucified.
He is not here; He has risen, just as He said.’” - Matthew 28:5-6a

Course Highlight: WALKIN’ THE WALK

“Walkin’ the Walk” is another course that resonates with prisoners because it was written by an
ex-offender, specifically for those who are incarcerated. The author is Lennie Spitale and the course was first
published in 2012. The teachings he provides are based solidly on the Word of God and flow out of his personal
experience behind prison walls and his later fulltime ministry to inmates since being released. The subtitle of the
course is “A Practical Guide to Christians in Prison” and it’s 10 chapters touch on topics such as Christianity in a
fishbowl, maintaining unity among Christians, serving others, the Biblical view of authority, and the importance of
integrity. We are mailing about 80 of these per month, and are thankful to have one of three slots we have
designated to fill the cost covered by a course sponsor.

DEAR LIFE’S KEY,

“Hello, my name is Crystal. I'm an inmate here at Hazelton. I'm writing to you on behalf of myself and my
bunkie. She doesn’t get any financial help and I don’t get a whole lot either, so we are sending one letter for the
both of us to save a stamp. I hope that’s ok with you all.

Her and I have started studying the Bible together. We came upon a few Bible studies in our unit book
closet that had already been done by someone and I'm writing to see if maybe you would send us some of our
own? We found several different ones and are interested in them all. We've been looking through them even
though they are used. Very interesting!

Wherever is the best place to start for new Christians is where we would like to begin, but we will be happy
with anything. We are eager to learn and grow in His word.

Thank you so much for your organization in advance. People where we are need all the help, love, and
kindness they can get.” - Crystal (West Virginia)

For HIS Glory,

Tim Priano, Director I K
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